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15th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Y5 Drama Workshop at Trafalgar School – Thursday 18th January 
 
Trafalgar school have offered a free drama workshop morning for any year 5 child, (regardless of which secondary 
school they are aiming to attend) and before Christmas you should have received an invitation from them about 
this.  
 
The Trafalgar school will collect the children from Rockbourne in their minibuses after morning registration and 
return them to us in time for lunch. They will also provide a drink and snack, but children will need to take their 
water bottles with them.  
 
The workshop is optional, but Mrs Guymer will be accompanying the children and anyone who does not wish to 
attend will be supervised in  other classes for the morning .  
 
Please could you return the slip below by Wednesday 17th January to indicate whether or not you wish your child 
to attend the workshop. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 

Kim Wilcox 
Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Y5 Drama Workshop at Trafalgar School – Thursday 18th January 
 
 
Name……………………………………………………………………..................... 
 
  I give permission for my child to attend the workshop    
 
  I do not give permission for my child to attend the workshop so he/she will remain at Rockbourne 

for the morning 
 
 
 Signed ………………………………………………………………………. 

Junior Site 

Rockbourne 

Fordingbridge 

Hampshire      

SP6 3NA    

01725 518233 
 

Infant Site 

Damerham 

Fordingbridge 

Hampshire      

SP6 3HU    

01725 518293 
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